
 

 
 

 
 

 
Wednesday 5 April 2023 
 
OIA IRO-393 
Name:  
Email: @gmail.com  
 
Kia ora  
 
Official information request for information on SR-333158 
 
Thank you for your official information request dated Monday 13 March 2023. 
 
We have considered your request in accordance with the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) and determined that we are able to grant your 
request in full.   
 
The information you have requested is enclosed in our email to you. 
 
Pursuant to Section 7(2)(a) of the Act, some of the information has been redacted as it is 
personal information about private individuals. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 

 
Team Lead, Communications and Engagement 
  
 
 

 





   Service Request Data – OIA IRO-393 Job Sheet (Correct Job Sheet) 

                    3/24/2023 
9:53:19 AM 

Customer called in Customer  called in to get a report on this job 
and to speak with someone about it. He advised 
that he has called in multiple times wanting to get 
a report. Advised customer that I would pass this 
through to the assigned TA and the right team to 
follow up with the report. <!-- RICH TEXT --> 

                    3/24/2023 
10:14:50 
AM 

Customer contact details <p>  - </p><p><a 
href="mailto @gmail.com">

@gmail.com</a></p><!-- RICH TEXT --> 
 




